GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Wednesday, August 27, 2025
And these are your morning announcements.

THE PRINCIPAL’S CORNER: 
	ATTENTION ALL 9th, 10th, and 11th graders. You are NOT to leave the   	cafeteria during lunch. No, you cannot go to the annex or the courtyard ￼	that is for seniors only.  	
Our custodial staff is asking everyone to eat in the cafeteria. Please do not 	leave anything in the stairwell. 

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS AND ACTIVITIES: 
Interested in Student Counsil! Here’s your chance. StuCo candidate forms are available in Ms. Fisher’s room (208). Students YOU MUST return all forms by 2:12 PM today, 8/27 to Ms. Fisher. NO EXCEPTIONS!

On Thursday, August 28th, students that are interested in participating in the Hispanic Heritage Month showcase on September 25th should meet in Mrs. Faulstich's room, room 205 during lunch. If you plan to attend this meeting, please, write your name on the sign-up sheet located right outside of Mrs. Faulstich's room. 
Are you interested in building sets, lighting design, or being a stage manager? Well, it's not too late to join the CVPA Tech Club! This club will be exploring all aspects of what it takes to put on the amazing performances and productions we have here. For more information, stop by room 211, after school. Or find one of our flyers and scan the QR code to get access to our teams page.

FROM THE FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT: 
Thank you to everyone who attended Ms. Brown’s Audition Workshop yesterday.

Jazz/Show Choir Auditions begin today - Friday at lunch. Sign-up sheets are posted outside Ms. Brown’s office. 

Students should prepare one song and will also complete a short set of vocal tests with Ms. Brown.


Media Team Auditions are today after school in the PD Room with Ms. Brown and Ms. Johnson. Two representatives from each grade will be selected. Sign-up sheets are posted outside Ms. Brown’s office and outside the PD Room.

For the audition, students will: (1) read a short portion of the daily announcements, (2) read an excerpt from last year’s Black History Month host script, and (3) improvise a brief “time fill” as a host.


Spirit Squad is back!  Auditions will be held next Tuesday after school in the Dance Room. If you have questions, you can take them to your Spirit Squad captains Alexis Clark or Bryson Jones.


This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage! 
	
	
	



